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This will become an issue for the safety of the tax paying public members. We have a 

right to use public property without being threatened or harassed by homeless. It is 

also a matter of drug paraphernalia laying around where my child can stumble upon 

it. Public urination and feces is also a concern. Portland already smells like urine all 

the time now. Please think about the people who pay so much money in taxes and 

can barely live in this city amd not make it so hard on businesses who are already 

struggling.  


